
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 30, 2014 
 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Demand-side management report pursuant to Commission order in Docket 

No. 09-035-T08 – Revised Attachment A 
 
On July 21, 2014 Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) submitted to the Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”) the DSM balancing account analysis which provided actual 
results through June 2014 and projected Utah DSM expenditures from approved programs 
and Schedule 193 revenues through December 2015.  
 
Attachment A, which was provided on July 21, 2014, did not use the correct AFUDC rate 
for 2015. The Company has revised Attachment A to use the AFUDC rate of 7.77% instead 
of 7.83% for 2015. 
 
An original and five (5) copies of Attachment A are provided with this filing. 
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and staff requests regarding this 
matter be addressed to: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com  
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
 
 
 
 

201 South Main Street 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
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Informal inquiries may be directed to Laura Miller, DSM regulatory projects manager, at 
(801) 220-4346. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kathryn Hymas 
Vice President, Finance and Demand-side Management 
 
Cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Office of Consumer Services 
 
Enclosures 


	Kathryn Hymas

